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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sherri Hankins 

Date:  June 11, 2012 

cc: Dr. Jeff Turner, Dr. Marilyn Denison, Brad Hunt 

 

RE:     School Health Advisory Council 2011-12 Report 

 

 

SHAC Co-Chairs, Nicole Frieder, CISD Parent, and Sherri Hankins, CISD Coordinator of 

Support Services, will give a report of the information gathered and work done by our 

School Health Advisory Council in 2011-12.   Items to be shared are: 

 

 Approved By-Laws 

 Guest Speakers and Presentation Topics 

 SHAC Parental Representation and Campus Accountability 

 Future Student Representation 

 CISD Wellness Checklist Findings 

 Moving Forward in 2012-13 

 Project Aces Video 

 

 


